
Cemetery Trustees 

Meeting Minutes 

6/5/2018 

Meeting opened at 5:30 PM 
 
Present were Chairman Sue Weeks, Guy Pike, and Sexton Greg Buck. 
 
The minutes of 1 May 2018 were approved as written with two spelling corrections. 
 
An invoice from Mark Eldridge was approved for payment in the amount of $1920.00 
 
An invoice from Sexton Greg Buck was approved for payment in the amount of $220 
 
Gred  discussed recent activiy in the Townhouse Cemetery as well as some upcoming events. He will be 
working to better establish the boundaries of the cremation plots. 
 
A discussion about the repair of the French Cemetery took place. The Trustees will meet in non-public 
session with the Selectmen to discuss legal issues pertaining to this activity at 8:30 am, Thursday June 7. 
 
Public input/attendance is always welcome. 
 
The next meeting will be 3 July 2018 
 
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetery Trustees. 
  
   
 


